
From: Matt Wong   
Sent: March-24-14 4:15 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2014-0039 - Class Action Lawsuit & Potential Legal Action 
 
RE: EB-2014-0039 
 
 
Dear Kirsten Walli, 
 
This is a formal letter in writing dated March 24th - exactly 8 days from the decision on the 
possibility of a 40% increase on gas rates proposed by Enbridge. 
 
I am emailing this message to you because there are currently multiple streams of investigations 
ongoing to confirm the legality of the OEB approving this rate hike - should this follow through. 
 
This includes officially filed complaints to the Office of the Ombudsman, hired legal counsel to 
investigate the potential breach of constitutional rights - sectional and sub-section verification 
under Municipal, Federal and Provincial law - clause under CPA (Consumer Protection Act) and 
to confirm any other unfair legal business practices - this  will be further verified under the BBB 
(Better Business Bureau).  Exploratory options are currently under way to confirm the rights to 
impose legal action through the petitioning and coordination of a formal Class Action Lawsuit. 
 
Due to increase public outcry - there will be accelerated momentum to crowd-source petitions in 
order to voice and express this serious concern - requesting the OEB to block the rate hike or at 
the very least to arbitrate on behalf of the public's ongoing concerns. 
 
I trust that the OEB will exercise the proper due diligence before approving any such requests to 
increase rates.  The OEB should take care of the general interest of the tax payers who funding 
OEB - to handle such regulatory approval matters. 
 
Under FOIA - Freedom of Information Act, the rate decisioning process, the rate hike, and any 
other decisions may be scrutinized for fairness.  I trust the necessary communications will be 
sent out to the general public as the process and decisioning makes it's way through the board. 
 
I request a formal response on the matter within a reasonable time frame  - and what the general 
public should expect. Although media outlets are monitoring the progress and status - I hope the 
OEB will be able to coordinate the message through the OEB website. 
  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any concerns about this very serious matter. 
 
My direct line is  
 
Yours Truly, Matthew Wong. 
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